

APCO International

Association of Public-Safety Communications Officials-International, Inc.

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

George S. Rice, Jr. riceg@apcointl.org

HEADOUARTERS

351 North Williamson Boulevard Daytona Beach, FL 32114-1112 Phone: 888-APCO-911 or 386-322-2500 apco@apcointl.org

www.apcointl.org

OFFICE OF GOVERNMENT AFFAIRS

1426 Prince Street Alexandria, VA 22314 Phone: 571-312-4400

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

2010 - 2011

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

PRESIDENT

William D. Carrow

FIRST VICE PRESIDENT

Gregory T. Riddle

SECOND VICE PRESIDENT

Terry Hall

IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT

Richard A. Mirgon

REGIONAL REPRESENTATIVES

East Coast Region

Dave Clemons
Jay Groce

Gulf Coast Region

Woody Glover Pat Hall

North Central Region

Lynne Feller Julie Righter

Western Region

Richard Granado Gigi Smith

COMMERCIAL ADVISORY COUNCIL

Don Whitney

September 16, 2010

Gary Poon
President
California Public-Safety Radio Association, Inc.
P.O. Box 1181
Riverside, CA 92502

Dear Gary,

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Association of Public-Safety Communications Officials (APCO) International, I congratulate the California Public-Safety Radio Association (CPRA) on its 75th anniversary. We thank you for your chapter's continued work to advance public safety communications not only in Southern California, but across the nation and the world. CPRA is a model chapter and the contributions of your more than 500 members will continue to have a great impact on the public safety community as a whole, as well as the safety of all the citizens, residents and visitors your members serve.

We are extremely proud of CPRA's success in reaching this milestone as a vital part of the APCO International family. It is our pleasure to collaborate with such a revered organization and we look forward to many more years of working together to advance the cause of public safety communications professionals everywhere.

Continued best wishes.

Tillian D. Carrow

Sincerely,

William D. Carrow

President